

# 3628 South 35th Street Tacoma, Washington 98409-3192

#### TACOMA PUBLIC UTILITIES

April 2, 2018

Verne Wadsworth S&W Marina Holdings, Inc. PO Box 6181 Bellevue, WA 98008-0181

Re: Tacoma Water 2018 Water System Plan Available for Review

Dear Mr. Wadsworth:

Tacoma Water has completed a draft of the water system's 2018 Water System Plan (WSP) update, and is preparing to submit a copy to the Washington State Department of Health (DOH), Pierce County, and King County for approval. Tacoma Water is required to notify adjacent water systems that the draft 2018 WSP update is available for review, as well as wholesale water customers and Second Supply Partners.

This 2018 WSP is an update to the last plan adopted by Tacoma Water in 2006. Tacoma Water's 2018 WSP update includes (but is not limited to): an updated demand forecast for the system out to 2037, analysis of distribution system deficiencies and necessary improvements, description of changes made to the system since the last WSP such as adding the Green River Filtration Facility, review of watershed conditions in relation to water quality, overview of the system's asset management program, and a capital improvement program and financial plan through 2026.

Tacoma Water has posted a copy of the draft 2018 WSP on its website: <a href="https://mxterSystemPlan"><u>MyTPU.org/WaterSystemPlan</u></a>

A printed and bound copy of the draft 2018 WSP is also available for review at the Tacoma Public Utilities office. If requested, Tacoma Water can mail an electronic copy of the draft WSP in a CD.

Comments or questions on the draft 2018 WSP update can be submitted in writing until June 22, 2018, by email or regular mail to the address below:

Sincerely,

Jason Moline, PE

Water Supply Section

Jason moline



Tacoma, Washington 98409-3192

TACOMA PUBLIC UTILITIES

April 2, 2018

Steve Black Sunrise Terrace Community LLC 7415 Chambers Creek Rd. W. University Place, WA 98467

Re: Tacoma Water 2018 Water System Plan Available for Review

Dear Mr. Black:

Tacoma Water has completed a draft of the water system's 2018 Water System Plan (WSP) update, and is preparing to submit a copy to the Washington State Department of Health (DOH), Pierce County, and King County for approval. Tacoma Water is required to notify adjacent water systems that the draft 2018 WSP update is available for review, as well as wholesale water customers and Second Supply Partners.

This 2018 WSP is an update to the last plan adopted by Tacoma Water in 2006. Tacoma Water's 2018 WSP update includes (but is not limited to): an updated demand forecast for the system out to 2037, analysis of distribution system deficiencies and necessary improvements, description of changes made to the system since the last WSP such as adding the Green River Filtration Facility, review of watershed conditions in relation to water quality, overview of the system's asset management program, and a capital improvement program and financial plan through 2026.

Tacoma Water has posted a copy of the draft 2018 WSP on its website: MyTPU.org/WaterSystemPlan

A printed and bound copy of the draft 2018 WSP is also available for review at the Tacoma Public Utilities office. If requested, Tacoma Water can mail an electronic copy of the draft WSP in a CD.

Comments or questions on the draft 2018 WSP update can be submitted in writing until June 22, 2018, by email or regular mail to the address below:

Sincerely,

Jason Moline, PE

Water Supply Section



Tacoma, Washington 98409-3192

#### TACOMA PUBLIC UTILITIES

April 2, 2018

Ruth Major Coal Creek Water Society PO BOX 983 Enumclaw, WA 98022-0983

Re: Tacoma Water 2018 Water System Plan Available for Review

Dear Ms. Major:

Tacoma Water has completed a draft of the water system's 2018 Water System Plan (WSP) update, and is preparing to submit a copy to the Washington State Department of Health (DOH), Pierce County, and King County for approval. Tacoma Water is required to notify adjacent water systems that the draft 2018 WSP update is available for review, as well as wholesale water customers and Second Supply Partners.

This 2018 WSP is an update to the last plan adopted by Tacoma Water in 2006. Tacoma Water's 2018 WSP update includes (but is not limited to): an updated demand forecast for the system out to 2037, analysis of distribution system deficiencies and necessary improvements, description of changes made to the system since the last WSP such as adding the Green River Filtration Facility, review of watershed conditions in relation to water quality, overview of the system's asset management program, and a capital improvement program and financial plan through 2026.

Tacoma Water has posted a copy of the draft 2018 WSP on its website: <a href="https://mytersystemPlan">MyterSystemPlan</a>

A printed and bound copy of the draft 2018 WSP is also available for review at the Tacoma Public Utilities office. If requested, Tacoma Water can mail an electronic copy of the draft WSP in a CD.

Comments or questions on the draft 2018 WSP update can be submitted in writing until June 22, 2018, by email or regular mail to the address below:

Sincerely,

Jason Moline, PE

Water Supply Section

Jason moline



Tacoma, Washington 98409-3192

#### TACOMA PUBLIC UTILITIES

April 2, 2018

RSN Enterprises 4616 25th Avenue NE Seattle, WA 98105

Re: Tacoma Water 2018 Water System Plan Available for Review

Dear Sir or Madam:

Tacoma Water has completed a draft of the water system's 2018 Water System Plan (WSP) update, and is preparing to submit a copy to the Washington State Department of Health (DOH), Pierce County, and King County for approval. Tacoma Water is required to notify adjacent water systems that the draft 2018 WSP update is available for review, as well as wholesale water customers and Second Supply Partners.

This 2018 WSP is an update to the last plan adopted by Tacoma Water in 2006. Tacoma Water's 2018 WSP update includes (but is not limited to): an updated demand forecast for the system out to 2037, analysis of distribution system deficiencies and necessary improvements, description of changes made to the system since the last WSP such as adding the Green River Filtration Facility, review of watershed conditions in relation to water quality, overview of the system's asset management program, and a capital improvement program and financial plan through 2026.

Tacoma Water has posted a copy of the draft 2018 WSP on its website: MyTPU.org/WaterSystemPlan

A printed and bound copy of the draft 2018 WSP is also available for review at the Tacoma Public Utilities office. If requested, Tacoma Water can mail an electronic copy of the draft WSP in a CD.

Comments or questions on the draft 2018 WSP update can be submitted in writing until June 22, 2018, by email or regular mail to the address below:

Sincerely,

Jason Moline, PE

Water Supply Section



Tacoma, Washington 98409-3192

TACOMA PUBLIC UTILITIES

April 2, 2018

Chris Hall Water District #111 27224 144th Ave SE Kent, WA 98042

Re: Tacoma Water 2018 Water System Plan Available for Review

Dear Mr. Hall:

Tacoma Water has completed a draft of the water system's 2018 Water System Plan (WSP) update, and is preparing to submit a copy to the Washington State Department of Health (DOH), Pierce County, and King County for approval. Tacoma Water is required to notify adjacent water systems that the draft 2018 WSP update is available for review, as well as wholesale water customers and Second Supply Partners.

This 2018 WSP is an update to the last plan adopted by Tacoma Water in 2006. Tacoma Water's 2018 WSP update includes (but is not limited to): an updated demand forecast for the system out to 2037, analysis of distribution system deficiencies and necessary improvements, description of changes made to the system since the last WSP such as adding the Green River Filtration Facility, review of watershed conditions in relation to water quality, overview of the system's asset management program, and a capital improvement program and financial plan through 2026.

Tacoma Water has posted a copy of the draft 2018 WSP on its website: <a href="https://mytersystemPlan"><u>MyterSystemPlan</u></a>

A printed and bound copy of the draft 2018 WSP is also available for review at the Tacoma Public Utilities office. If requested, Tacoma Water can mail an electronic copy of the draft WSP in a CD.

Comments or questions on the draft 2018 WSP update can be submitted in writing until June 22, 2018, by email or regular mail to the address below:

Sincerely,

Jason Moline, PE

Water Supply Section

Jason moline



Tacoma, Washington 98409-3192

TACOMA PUBLIC UTILITIES

April 2, 2018

Brian Thompson Valley Water System 14515 Pioneer Way E. Puyallup, WA 98372

Re: Tacoma Water 2018 Water System Plan Available for Review

Dear Mr. Thompson:

Tacoma Water has completed a draft of the water system's 2018 Water System Plan (WSP) update, and is preparing to submit a copy to the Washington State Department of Health (DOH), Pierce County, and King County for approval. Tacoma Water is required to notify adjacent water systems that the draft 2018 WSP update is available for review, as well as wholesale water customers and Second Supply Partners.

This 2018 WSP is an update to the last plan adopted by Tacoma Water in 2006. Tacoma Water's 2018 WSP update includes (but is not limited to): an updated demand forecast for the system out to 2037, analysis of distribution system deficiencies and necessary improvements, description of changes made to the system since the last WSP such as adding the Green River Filtration Facility, review of watershed conditions in relation to water quality, overview of the system's asset management program, and a capital improvement program and financial plan through 2026.

Tacoma Water has posted a copy of the draft 2018 WSP on its website: MyTPU.org/WaterSystemPlan

A printed and bound copy of the draft 2018 WSP is also available for review at the Tacoma Public Utilities office. If requested, Tacoma Water can mail an electronic copy of the draft WSP in a CD.

Comments or questions on the draft 2018 WSP update can be submitted in writing until June 22, 2018, by email or regular mail to the address below:

Sincerely,

Jason Moline, PE

Water Supply Section

Jason moline

Tacoma, Washington 98409-3192

#### TACOMA PUBLIC UTILITIES

April 2, 2018

Ted Hardiman
Fruitland Mutual Water Company
PO Box 73759
Puyallup, WA 98373-0759

Re: Tacoma Water 2018 Water System Plan Available for Review

Dear Mr. Hardiman:

Tacoma Water has completed a draft of the water system's 2018 Water System Plan (WSP) update, and is preparing to submit a copy to the Washington State Department of Health (DOH), Pierce County, and King County for approval. Tacoma Water is required to notify adjacent water systems that the draft 2018 WSP update is available for review, as well as wholesale water customers and Second Supply Partners.

This 2018 WSP is an update to the last plan adopted by Tacoma Water in 2006. Tacoma Water's 2018 WSP update includes (but is not limited to): an updated demand forecast for the system out to 2037, analysis of distribution system deficiencies and necessary improvements, description of changes made to the system since the last WSP such as adding the Green River Filtration Facility, review of watershed conditions in relation to water quality, overview of the system's asset management program, and a capital improvement program and financial plan through 2026.

Tacoma Water has posted a copy of the draft 2018 WSP on its website: MyTPU.org/WaterSystemPlan

A printed and bound copy of the draft 2018 WSP is also available for review at the Tacoma Public Utilities office. If requested, Tacoma Water can mail an electronic copy of the draft WSP in a CD.

Comments or questions on the draft 2018 WSP update can be submitted in writing until June 22, 2018, by email or regular mail to the address below:

Sincerely,

Jason Moline, PE

Water Supply Section

Tacoma, Washington 98409-3192

#### TACOMA PUBLIC UTILITIES

April 2, 2018

Russ Blount City of Fife 3725 Pacific Highway E. Fife. WA 98424

Re: Tacoma Water 2018 Water System Plan Available for Review

Dear Mr. Blount:

Tacoma Water has completed a draft of the water system's 2018 Water System Plan (WSP) update, and is preparing to submit a copy to the Washington State Department of Health (DOH), Pierce County, and King County for approval. Tacoma Water is required to notify adjacent water systems that the draft 2018 WSP update is available for review, as well as wholesale water customers and Second Supply Partners.

This 2018 WSP is an update to the last plan adopted by Tacoma Water in 2006. Tacoma Water's 2018 WSP update includes (but is not limited to): an updated demand forecast for the system out to 2037, analysis of distribution system deficiencies and necessary improvements, description of changes made to the system since the last WSP such as adding the Green River Filtration Facility, review of watershed conditions in relation to water quality, overview of the system's asset management program, and a capital improvement program and financial plan through 2026.

Tacoma Water has posted a copy of the draft 2018 WSP on its website: MyTPU.org/WaterSystemPlan

A printed and bound copy of the draft 2018 WSP is also available for review at the Tacoma Public Utilities office. If requested, Tacoma Water can mail an electronic copy of the draft WSP in a CD.

Comments or questions on the draft 2018 WSP update can be submitted in writing until June 22, 2018, by email or regular mail to the address below:

Sincerely,

Jason Moline, PE

Water Supply Section

Jason moline

Tacoma, Washington 98409-3192

#### TACOMA PUBLIC UTILITIES

April 2, 2018

Glen Baker City of Milton 1000 Laurel St. Milton, WA 98354

Re: Tacoma Water 2018 Water System Plan Available for Review

Dear Mr. Baker:

Tacoma Water has completed a draft of the water system's 2018 Water System Plan (WSP) update, and is preparing to submit a copy to the Washington State Department of Health (DOH), Pierce County, and King County for approval. Tacoma Water is required to notify adjacent water systems that the draft 2018 WSP update is available for review, as well as wholesale water customers and Second Supply Partners.

This 2018 WSP is an update to the last plan adopted by Tacoma Water in 2006. Tacoma Water's 2018 WSP update includes (but is not limited to): an updated demand forecast for the system out to 2037, analysis of distribution system deficiencies and necessary improvements, description of changes made to the system since the last WSP such as adding the Green River Filtration Facility, review of watershed conditions in relation to water quality, overview of the system's asset management program, and a capital improvement program and financial plan through 2026.

Tacoma Water has posted a copy of the draft 2018 WSP on its website: <a href="https://mxterSystemPlan"><u>MyTPU.org/WaterSystemPlan</u></a>

A printed and bound copy of the draft 2018 WSP is also available for review at the Tacoma Public Utilities office. If requested, Tacoma Water can mail an electronic copy of the draft WSP in a CD.

Comments or questions on the draft 2018 WSP update can be submitted in writing until June 22, 2018, by email or regular mail to the address below:

Sincerely,

Jason Moline, PE

Water Supply Section

Jason moline

Tacoma, Washington 98409-3192

#### TACOMA PUBLIC UTILITIES

April 2, 2018

Debbie Jay Tacoma Sportsman's Club, Inc. 16409 Canyon Rd. E. Puyallup, WA 98373

Re: Tacoma Water 2018 Water System Plan Available for Review

Dear Ms. Jay:

Tacoma Water has completed a draft of the water system's 2018 Water System Plan (WSP) update, and is preparing to submit a copy to the Washington State Department of Health (DOH), Pierce County, and King County for approval. Tacoma Water is required to notify adjacent water systems that the draft 2018 WSP update is available for review, as well as wholesale water customers and Second Supply Partners.

This 2018 WSP is an update to the last plan adopted by Tacoma Water in 2006. Tacoma Water's 2018 WSP update includes (but is not limited to): an updated demand forecast for the system out to 2037, analysis of distribution system deficiencies and necessary improvements, description of changes made to the system since the last WSP such as adding the Green River Filtration Facility, review of watershed conditions in relation to water quality, overview of the system's asset management program, and a capital improvement program and financial plan through 2026.

Tacoma Water has posted a copy of the draft 2018 WSP on its website: MyTPU.org/WaterSystemPlan

A printed and bound copy of the draft 2018 WSP is also available for review at the Tacoma Public Utilities office. If requested, Tacoma Water can mail an electronic copy of the draft WSP in a CD.

Comments or questions on the draft 2018 WSP update can be submitted in writing until June 22, 2018, by email or regular mail to the address below:

Sincerely,

Jason Moline, PE

Water Supply Section



# 3628 South 35th Street Tacoma, Washington 98409-3192

TACOMA PUBLIC UTILITIES

April 2, 2018

City of Covington 16720 SE 271st Street, Ste 100 Covington, WA 98042-4964

Re: Tacoma Water 2018 Water System Plan Available for Review

Dear Sir or Madam:

Tacoma Water has completed a draft of the water system's 2018 Water System Plan (WSP) update, and is preparing to submit a copy to the Washington State Department of Health (DOH), Pierce County, and King County for approval. Tacoma Water is required to notify adjacent water systems that the draft 2018 WSP update is available for review, as well as wholesale water customers and Second Supply Partners.

This 2018 WSP is an update to the last plan adopted by Tacoma Water in 2006. Tacoma Water's 2018 WSP update includes (but is not limited to): an updated demand forecast for the system out to 2037, analysis of distribution system deficiencies and necessary improvements, description of changes made to the system since the last WSP such as adding the Green River Filtration Facility, review of watershed conditions in relation to water quality, overview of the system's asset management program, and a capital improvement program and financial plan through 2026.

Tacoma Water has posted a copy of the draft 2018 WSP on its website: MyTPU.org/WaterSystemPlan

A printed and bound copy of the draft 2018 WSP is also available for review at the Tacoma Public Utilities office. If requested, Tacoma Water can mail an electronic copy of the draft WSP in a CD.

Comments or questions on the draft 2018 WSP update can be submitted in writing until June 22, 2018, by email or regular mail to the address below:

Sincerely,

Jason Moline, PE

Water Supply Section

Jason moline



Tacoma, Washington 98409-3192

TACOMA PUBLIC UTILITIES

April 2, 2018

Steve Black Laurel Land Mobile Home Park 7415 Chambers Creek Rd. W. University Place, WA 98467

Re: Tacoma Water 2018 Water System Plan Available for Review

Dear Mr. Black:

Tacoma Water has completed a draft of the water system's 2018 Water System Plan (WSP) update, and is preparing to submit a copy to the Washington State Department of Health (DOH), Pierce County, and King County for approval. Tacoma Water is required to notify adjacent water systems that the draft 2018 WSP update is available for review, as well as wholesale water customers and Second Supply Partners.

This 2018 WSP is an update to the last plan adopted by Tacoma Water in 2006. Tacoma Water's 2018 WSP update includes (but is not limited to): an updated demand forecast for the system out to 2037, analysis of distribution system deficiencies and necessary improvements, description of changes made to the system since the last WSP such as adding the Green River Filtration Facility, review of watershed conditions in relation to water quality, overview of the system's asset management program, and a capital improvement program and financial plan through 2026.

Tacoma Water has posted a copy of the draft 2018 WSP on its website: MyTPU.org/WaterSystemPlan

A printed and bound copy of the draft 2018 WSP is also available for review at the Tacoma Public Utilities office. If requested, Tacoma Water can mail an electronic copy of the draft WSP in a CD.

Comments or questions on the draft 2018 WSP update can be submitted in writing until June 22, 2018, by email or regular mail to the address below:

Sincerely,

Jason Moline, PE

Water Supply Section



Tacoma, Washington 98409-3192

TACOMA PUBLIC UTILITIES

April 2, 2018

Brian Wilson Thurston County PUD #1 1230 Ruddell Rd SE Lacey, WA 98503

Re: Tacoma Water 2018 Water System Plan Available for Review

Dear Mr. Wilson:

Tacoma Water has completed a draft of the water system's 2018 Water System Plan (WSP) update, and is preparing to submit a copy to the Washington State Department of Health (DOH), Pierce County, and King County for approval. Tacoma Water is required to notify adjacent water systems that the draft 2018 WSP update is available for review, as well as wholesale water customers and Second Supply Partners.

This 2018 WSP is an update to the last plan adopted by Tacoma Water in 2006. Tacoma Water's 2018 WSP update includes (but is not limited to): an updated demand forecast for the system out to 2037, analysis of distribution system deficiencies and necessary improvements, description of changes made to the system since the last WSP such as adding the Green River Filtration Facility, review of watershed conditions in relation to water quality, overview of the system's asset management program, and a capital improvement program and financial plan through 2026.

Tacoma Water has posted a copy of the draft 2018 WSP on its website: MyTPU.org/WaterSystemPlan

A printed and bound copy of the draft 2018 WSP is also available for review at the Tacoma Public Utilities office. If requested, Tacoma Water can mail an electronic copy of the draft WSP in a CD.

Comments or questions on the draft 2018 WSP update can be submitted in writing until June 22, 2018, by email or regular mail to the address below:

Sincerely,

Jason Moline, PE

Water Supply Section

Jason moline

Tacoma, Washington 98409-3192

#### TACOMA PUBLIC UTILITIES

April 2, 2018

Susan Fenhaus City of Auburn 25 West Main AUBURN, WA 98002

Re: Tacoma Water 2018 Water System Plan Available for Review

Dear Ms. Fenhaus:

Tacoma Water has completed a draft of the water system's 2018 Water System Plan (WSP) update, and is preparing to submit a copy to the Washington State Department of Health (DOH), Pierce County, and King County for approval. Tacoma Water is required to notify adjacent water systems that the draft 2018 WSP update is available for review, as well as wholesale water customers and Second Supply Partners.

This 2018 WSP is an update to the last plan adopted by Tacoma Water in 2006. Tacoma Water's 2018 WSP update includes (but is not limited to): an updated demand forecast for the system out to 2037, analysis of distribution system deficiencies and necessary improvements, description of changes made to the system since the last WSP such as adding the Green River Filtration Facility, review of watershed conditions in relation to water quality, overview of the system's asset management program, and a capital improvement program and financial plan through 2026.

Tacoma Water has posted a copy of the draft 2018 WSP on its website: MyTPU.org/WaterSystemPlan

A printed and bound copy of the draft 2018 WSP is also available for review at the Tacoma Public Utilities office. If requested, Tacoma Water can mail an electronic copy of the draft WSP in a CD.

Comments or questions on the draft 2018 WSP update can be submitted in writing until June 22, 2018, by email or regular mail to the address below:

Sincerely,

Jason Moline, PE

Water Supply Section

Jason moline



Tacoma, Washington 98409-3192

#### TACOMA PUBLIC UTILITIES

April 2, 2018

Mr. Clark Close City of Enumclaw 1309 Myrtle Ave. Enumclaw, WA 98022

Re: Tacoma Water 2018 Water System Plan Available for Review

Dear Mr. Close:

Tacoma Water has completed a draft of the water system's 2018 Water System Plan (WSP) update, and is preparing to submit a copy to the Washington State Department of Health (DOH), Pierce County, and King County for approval. Tacoma Water is required to notify adjacent water systems that the draft 2018 WSP update is available for review, as well as wholesale water customers and Second Supply Partners.

This 2018 WSP is an update to the last plan adopted by Tacoma Water in 2006. Tacoma Water's 2018 WSP update includes (but is not limited to): an updated demand forecast for the system out to 2037, analysis of distribution system deficiencies and necessary improvements, description of changes made to the system since the last WSP such as adding the Green River Filtration Facility, review of watershed conditions in relation to water quality, overview of the system's asset management program, and a capital improvement program and financial plan through 2026.

Tacoma Water has posted a copy of the draft 2018 WSP on its website: MyTPU.org/WaterSystemPlan

A printed and bound copy of the draft 2018 WSP is also available for review at the Tacoma Public Utilities office. If requested, Tacoma Water can mail an electronic copy of the draft WSP in a CD.

Comments or questions on the draft 2018 WSP update can be submitted in writing until June 22, 2018, by email or regular mail to the address below:

Sincerely,

Jason Moline, PE

Water Supply Section

Jason moline

Tacoma, Washington 98409-3192

#### TACOMA PUBLIC UTILITIES

April 2, 2018

Karen Scott Mt. Terrace Homeowners Association PO BOX 123 Port Orchard, WA 98366-0123

Re: Tacoma Water 2018 Water System Plan Available for Review

Dear Ms. Scott:

Tacoma Water has completed a draft of the water system's 2018 Water System Plan (WSP) update, and is preparing to submit a copy to the Washington State Department of Health (DOH), Pierce County, and King County for approval. Tacoma Water is required to notify adjacent water systems that the draft 2018 WSP update is available for review, as well as wholesale water customers and Second Supply Partners.

This 2018 WSP is an update to the last plan adopted by Tacoma Water in 2006. Tacoma Water's 2018 WSP update includes (but is not limited to): an updated demand forecast for the system out to 2037, analysis of distribution system deficiencies and necessary improvements, description of changes made to the system since the last WSP such as adding the Green River Filtration Facility, review of watershed conditions in relation to water quality, overview of the system's asset management program, and a capital improvement program and financial plan through 2026.

Tacoma Water has posted a copy of the draft 2018 WSP on its website: MyTPU.org/WaterSystemPlan

A printed and bound copy of the draft 2018 WSP is also available for review at the Tacoma Public Utilities office. If requested, Tacoma Water can mail an electronic copy of the draft WSP in a CD.

Comments or questions on the draft 2018 WSP update can be submitted in writing until June 22, 2018, by email or regular mail to the address below:

Sincerely,

Jason Moline, PE

Water Supply Section

#### TACOMA PUBLIC UTILITIES

April 2, 2018

Chuck Clarke
Cascade Water Alliance
520 112th Avenue NE, Ste 400
Bellevue, WA 98004

Re: Tacoma Water 2018 Water System Plan Available for Review

Dear Mr. Clarke:

Tacoma Water has completed a draft of the water system's 2018 Water System Plan (WSP) update, and is preparing to submit a copy to the Washington State Department of Health (DOH), Pierce County, and King County for approval. Tacoma Water is required to notify adjacent water systems that the draft 2018 WSP update is available for review, as well as wholesale water customers and Second Supply Partners.

This 2018 WSP is an update to the last plan adopted by Tacoma Water in 2006. Tacoma Water's 2018 WSP update includes (but is not limited to): an updated demand forecast for the system out to 2037, analysis of distribution system deficiencies and necessary improvements, description of changes made to the system since the last WSP such as adding the Green River Filtration Facility, review of watershed conditions in relation to water quality, overview of the system's asset management program, and a capital improvement program and financial plan through 2026.

Tacoma Water has posted a copy of the draft 2018 WSP on its website: MyTPU.org/WaterSystemPlan

A printed and bound copy of the draft 2018 WSP is also available for review at the Tacoma Public Utilities office. If requested, Tacoma Water can mail an electronic copy of the draft WSP in a CD.

Comments or questions on the draft 2018 WSP update can be submitted in writing until June 22, 2018, by email or regular mail to the address below:

Sincerely,

Jason Moline, PE

Water Supply Section



Tacoma, Washington 98409-3192

TACOMA PUBLIC UTILITIES

April 2, 2018

City of Black Diamond PO BOX 599 Black Diamond, WA 98010-0599

Re: Tacoma Water 2018 Water System Plan Available for Review

Dear Sir or Madam:

Tacoma Water has completed a draft of the water system's 2018 Water System Plan (WSP) update, and is preparing to submit a copy to the Washington State Department of Health (DOH), Pierce County, and King County for approval. Tacoma Water is required to notify adjacent water systems that the draft 2018 WSP update is available for review, as well as wholesale water customers and Second Supply Partners.

This 2018 WSP is an update to the last plan adopted by Tacoma Water in 2006. Tacoma Water's 2018 WSP update includes (but is not limited to): an updated demand forecast for the system out to 2037, analysis of distribution system deficiencies and necessary improvements, description of changes made to the system since the last WSP such as adding the Green River Filtration Facility, review of watershed conditions in relation to water quality, overview of the system's asset management program, and a capital improvement program and financial plan through 2026.

Tacoma Water has posted a copy of the draft 2018 WSP on its website: <a href="https://mxterSystemPlan"><u>MyTPU.org/WaterSystemPlan</u></a>

A printed and bound copy of the draft 2018 WSP is also available for review at the Tacoma Public Utilities office. If requested, Tacoma Water can mail an electronic copy of the draft WSP in a CD.

Comments or questions on the draft 2018 WSP update can be submitted in writing until June 22, 2018, by email or regular mail to the address below:

Sincerely,

Jason Moline, PE

Water Supply Section

Tacoma, Washington 98409-3192

#### TACOMA PUBLIC UTILITIES

April 2, 2018

Bruce Priddy Uncle John's Water System 26306 Hwy 410 E. Buckley, WA 98321

Re: Tacoma Water 2018 Water System Plan Available for Review

Dear Mr. Priddy:

Tacoma Water has completed a draft of the water system's 2018 Water System Plan (WSP) update, and is preparing to submit a copy to the Washington State Department of Health (DOH), Pierce County, and King County for approval. Tacoma Water is required to notify adjacent water systems that the draft 2018 WSP update is available for review, as well as wholesale water customers and Second Supply Partners.

This 2018 WSP is an update to the last plan adopted by Tacoma Water in 2006. Tacoma Water's 2018 WSP update includes (but is not limited to): an updated demand forecast for the system out to 2037, analysis of distribution system deficiencies and necessary improvements, description of changes made to the system since the last WSP such as adding the Green River Filtration Facility, review of watershed conditions in relation to water quality, overview of the system's asset management program, and a capital improvement program and financial plan through 2026.

Tacoma Water has posted a copy of the draft 2018 WSP on its website: MyTPU.org/WaterSystemPlan

A printed and bound copy of the draft 2018 WSP is also available for review at the Tacoma Public Utilities office. If requested, Tacoma Water can mail an electronic copy of the draft WSP in a CD.

Comments or questions on the draft 2018 WSP update can be submitted in writing until June 22, 2018, by email or regular mail to the address below:

Sincerely,

Jason Moline, PE

Water Supply Section



Tacoma, Washington 98409-3192

TACOMA PUBLIC UTILITIES

April 2, 2018

Randy Black Lakewood Water District PO Box 99729 Lakewood, WA 98499-0729

Re: Tacoma Water 2018 Water System Plan Available for Review

Dear Mr. Black:

Tacoma Water has completed a draft of the water system's 2018 Water System Plan (WSP) update, and is preparing to submit a copy to the Washington State Department of Health (DOH), Pierce County, and King County for approval. Tacoma Water is required to notify adjacent water systems that the draft 2018 WSP update is available for review, as well as wholesale water customers and Second Supply Partners.

This 2018 WSP is an update to the last plan adopted by Tacoma Water in 2006. Tacoma Water's 2018 WSP update includes (but is not limited to): an updated demand forecast for the system out to 2037, analysis of distribution system deficiencies and necessary improvements, description of changes made to the system since the last WSP such as adding the Green River Filtration Facility, review of watershed conditions in relation to water quality, overview of the system's asset management program, and a capital improvement program and financial plan through 2026.

Tacoma Water has posted a copy of the draft 2018 WSP on its website: MyTPU.org/WaterSystemPlan

A printed and bound copy of the draft 2018 WSP is also available for review at the Tacoma Public Utilities office. If requested, Tacoma Water can mail an electronic copy of the draft WSP in a CD.

Comments or questions on the draft 2018 WSP update can be submitted in writing until June 22, 2018, by email or regular mail to the address below:

Sincerely,

Jason Moline, PE

Water Supply Section

# 3628 South 35th Street Tacoma, Washington 98409-3192

#### TACOMA PUBLIC UTILITIES

April 2, 2018

Mark Johnson Parkland Light and Water PO Box 44426 Tacoma, WA 98448

Re: Tacoma Water 2018 Water System Plan Available for Review

Dear Mr. Johnson:

Tacoma Water has completed a draft of the water system's 2018 Water System Plan (WSP) update, and is preparing to submit a copy to the Washington State Department of Health (DOH), Pierce County, and King County for approval. Tacoma Water is required to notify adjacent water systems that the draft 2018 WSP update is available for review, as well as wholesale water customers and Second Supply Partners.

This 2018 WSP is an update to the last plan adopted by Tacoma Water in 2006. Tacoma Water's 2018 WSP update includes (but is not limited to): an updated demand forecast for the system out to 2037, analysis of distribution system deficiencies and necessary improvements, description of changes made to the system since the last WSP such as adding the Green River Filtration Facility, review of watershed conditions in relation to water quality, overview of the system's asset management program, and a capital improvement program and financial plan through 2026.

Tacoma Water has posted a copy of the draft 2018 WSP on its website: MyTPU.org/WaterSystemPlan

A printed and bound copy of the draft 2018 WSP is also available for review at the Tacoma Public Utilities office. If requested, Tacoma Water can mail an electronic copy of the draft WSP in a CD.

Comments or questions on the draft 2018 WSP update can be submitted in writing until June 22, 2018, by email or regular mail to the address below:

Sincerely,

Jason Moline, PE

Water Supply Section

Jason moline



# 3628 South 35th Street Tacoma, Washington 98409-3192

#### TACOMA PUBLIC UTILITIES

April 2, 2018

Jeff Johnson Spanaway Water System PO Box 1000 Spanaway, WA 98387

Re: Tacoma Water 2018 Water System Plan Available for Review

Dear Mr. Johnson:

Tacoma Water has completed a draft of the water system's 2018 Water System Plan (WSP) update, and is preparing to submit a copy to the Washington State Department of Health (DOH), Pierce County, and King County for approval. Tacoma Water is required to notify adjacent water systems that the draft 2018 WSP update is available for review, as well as wholesale water customers and Second Supply Partners.

This 2018 WSP is an update to the last plan adopted by Tacoma Water in 2006. Tacoma Water's 2018 WSP update includes (but is not limited to): an updated demand forecast for the system out to 2037, analysis of distribution system deficiencies and necessary improvements, description of changes made to the system since the last WSP such as adding the Green River Filtration Facility, review of watershed conditions in relation to water quality, overview of the system's asset management program, and a capital improvement program and financial plan through 2026.

Tacoma Water has posted a copy of the draft 2018 WSP on its website: MyTPU.org/WaterSystemPlan

A printed and bound copy of the draft 2018 WSP is also available for review at the Tacoma Public Utilities office. If requested, Tacoma Water can mail an electronic copy of the draft WSP in a CD.

Comments or questions on the draft 2018 WSP update can be submitted in writing until June 22, 2018, by email or regular mail to the address below:

Sincerely,

Jason Moline, PE

Water Supply Section

Tacoma, Washington 98409-3192

#### TACOMA PUBLIC UTILITIES

April 2, 2018

Bill Langley
Bethel Ranchettes Mutual Water Co.
PO Box 61
Graham, WA 98338

Re: Tacoma Water 2018 Water System Plan Available for Review

Dear Mr. Langley:

Tacoma Water has completed a draft of the water system's 2018 Water System Plan (WSP) update, and is preparing to submit a copy to the Washington State Department of Health (DOH), Pierce County, and King County for approval. Tacoma Water is required to notify adjacent water systems that the draft 2018 WSP update is available for review, as well as wholesale water customers and Second Supply Partners.

This 2018 WSP is an update to the last plan adopted by Tacoma Water in 2006. Tacoma Water's 2018 WSP update includes (but is not limited to): an updated demand forecast for the system out to 2037, analysis of distribution system deficiencies and necessary improvements, description of changes made to the system since the last WSP such as adding the Green River Filtration Facility, review of watershed conditions in relation to water quality, overview of the system's asset management program, and a capital improvement program and financial plan through 2026.

Tacoma Water has posted a copy of the draft 2018 WSP on its website: MyTPU.org/WaterSystemPlan

A printed and bound copy of the draft 2018 WSP is also available for review at the Tacoma Public Utilities office. If requested, Tacoma Water can mail an electronic copy of the draft WSP in a CD.

Comments or questions on the draft 2018 WSP update can be submitted in writing until June 22, 2018, by email or regular mail to the address below:

Sincerely,

Jason Moline, PE

Water Supply Section



Tacoma, Washington 98409-3192

#### TACOMA PUBLIC UTILITIES

April 2, 2018

Bill Langley Country Acres Water Company PO Box 61 Graham, WA 98338

Re: Tacoma Water 2018 Water System Plan Available for Review

Dear Mr. Langley:

Tacoma Water has completed a draft of the water system's 2018 Water System Plan (WSP) update, and is preparing to submit a copy to the Washington State Department of Health (DOH), Pierce County, and King County for approval. Tacoma Water is required to notify adjacent water systems that the draft 2018 WSP update is available for review, as well as wholesale water customers and Second Supply Partners.

This 2018 WSP is an update to the last plan adopted by Tacoma Water in 2006. Tacoma Water's 2018 WSP update includes (but is not limited to): an updated demand forecast for the system out to 2037, analysis of distribution system deficiencies and necessary improvements, description of changes made to the system since the last WSP such as adding the Green River Filtration Facility, review of watershed conditions in relation to water quality, overview of the system's asset management program, and a capital improvement program and financial plan through 2026.

Tacoma Water has posted a copy of the draft 2018 WSP on its website: MyTPU.org/WaterSystemPlan

A printed and bound copy of the draft 2018 WSP is also available for review at the Tacoma Public Utilities office. If requested, Tacoma Water can mail an electronic copy of the draft WSP in a CD.

Comments or questions on the draft 2018 WSP update can be submitted in writing until June 22, 2018, by email or regular mail to the address below:

Sincerely,

Jason Moline, PE

Water Supply Section

Tacoma, Washington 98409-3192

#### TACOMA PUBLIC UTILITIES

April 2, 2018

Robert Blackman Nelson Ridge Water System PO Box 44427 Tacoma, WA 98448

Re: Tacoma Water 2018 Water System Plan Available for Review

Dear Mr. Blackman:

Tacoma Water has completed a draft of the water system's 2018 Water System Plan (WSP) update, and is preparing to submit a copy to the Washington State Department of Health (DOH), Pierce County, and King County for approval. Tacoma Water is required to notify adjacent water systems that the draft 2018 WSP update is available for review, as well as wholesale water customers and Second Supply Partners.

This 2018 WSP is an update to the last plan adopted by Tacoma Water in 2006. Tacoma Water's 2018 WSP update includes (but is not limited to): an updated demand forecast for the system out to 2037, analysis of distribution system deficiencies and necessary improvements, description of changes made to the system since the last WSP such as adding the Green River Filtration Facility, review of watershed conditions in relation to water quality, overview of the system's asset management program, and a capital improvement program and financial plan through 2026.

Tacoma Water has posted a copy of the draft 2018 WSP on its website: MyTPU.org/WaterSystemPlan

A printed and bound copy of the draft 2018 WSP is also available for review at the Tacoma Public Utilities office. If requested, Tacoma Water can mail an electronic copy of the draft WSP in a CD.

Comments or questions on the draft 2018 WSP update can be submitted in writing until June 22, 2018, by email or regular mail to the address below:

Sincerely,

Jason Moline, PE

Water Supply Section

Jason moline



Tacoma, Washington 98409-3192

TACOMA PUBLIC UTILITIES

April 2, 2018

Larry Jones Firgrove Mutual 10408 144th St. E. Puyallup, WA 98374

Re: Tacoma Water 2018 Water System Plan Available for Review

Dear Mr. Jones:

Tacoma Water has completed a draft of the water system's 2018 Water System Plan (WSP) update, and is preparing to submit a copy to the Washington State Department of Health (DOH), Pierce County, and King County for approval. Tacoma Water is required to notify adjacent water systems that the draft 2018 WSP update is available for review, as well as wholesale water customers and Second Supply Partners.

This 2018 WSP is an update to the last plan adopted by Tacoma Water in 2006. Tacoma Water's 2018 WSP update includes (but is not limited to): an updated demand forecast for the system out to 2037, analysis of distribution system deficiencies and necessary improvements, description of changes made to the system since the last WSP such as adding the Green River Filtration Facility, review of watershed conditions in relation to water quality, overview of the system's asset management program, and a capital improvement program and financial plan through 2026.

Tacoma Water has posted a copy of the draft 2018 WSP on its website: <a href="MyTPU.org/WaterSystemPlan">MyTPU.org/WaterSystemPlan</a>

A printed and bound copy of the draft 2018 WSP is also available for review at the Tacoma Public Utilities office. If requested, Tacoma Water can mail an electronic copy of the draft WSP in a CD.

Comments or questions on the draft 2018 WSP update can be submitted in writing until June 22, 2018, by email or regular mail to the address below:

Sincerely,

Jason Moline, PE

Water Supply Section



Tacoma, Washington 98409-3192

TACOMA PUBLIC UTILITIES

April 2, 2018

Larry Harter South Prairie PO Box 870 South Prairie, WA 98385

Re: Tacoma Water 2018 Water System Plan Available for Review

Dear Mr. Harter:

Tacoma Water has completed a draft of the water system's 2018 Water System Plan (WSP) update, and is preparing to submit a copy to the Washington State Department of Health (DOH), Pierce County, and King County for approval. Tacoma Water is required to notify adjacent water systems that the draft 2018 WSP update is available for review, as well as wholesale water customers and Second Supply Partners.

This 2018 WSP is an update to the last plan adopted by Tacoma Water in 2006. Tacoma Water's 2018 WSP update includes (but is not limited to): an updated demand forecast for the system out to 2037, analysis of distribution system deficiencies and necessary improvements, description of changes made to the system since the last WSP such as adding the Green River Filtration Facility, review of watershed conditions in relation to water quality, overview of the system's asset management program, and a capital improvement program and financial plan through 2026.

Tacoma Water has posted a copy of the draft 2018 WSP on its website: <a href="MyTPU.org/WaterSystemPlan">MyTPU.org/WaterSystemPlan</a>

A printed and bound copy of the draft 2018 WSP is also available for review at the Tacoma Public Utilities office. If requested, Tacoma Water can mail an electronic copy of the draft WSP in a CD.

Comments or questions on the draft 2018 WSP update can be submitted in writing until June 22, 2018, by email or regular mail to the address below:

Sincerely,

Jason Moline, PE

Water Supply Section

Jason moline

## TACOMA PUBLIC UTILITIES

April 2, 2018

Jennifer Breault Marion Water Company PO Box 2043 Buckley, WA 98321

Re: Tacoma Water 2018 Water System Plan Available for Review

Dear Ms. Breault:

Tacoma Water has completed a draft of the water system's 2018 Water System Plan (WSP) update, and is preparing to submit a copy to the Washington State Department of Health (DOH), Pierce County, and King County for approval. Tacoma Water is required to notify adjacent water systems that the draft 2018 WSP update is available for review, as well as wholesale water customers and Second Supply Partners.

This 2018 WSP is an update to the last plan adopted by Tacoma Water in 2006. Tacoma Water's 2018 WSP update includes (but is not limited to): an updated demand forecast for the system out to 2037, analysis of distribution system deficiencies and necessary improvements, description of changes made to the system since the last WSP such as adding the Green River Filtration Facility, review of watershed conditions in relation to water quality, overview of the system's asset management program, and a capital improvement program and financial plan through 2026.

Tacoma Water has posted a copy of the draft 2018 WSP on its website: MyTPU.org/WaterSystemPlan

A printed and bound copy of the draft 2018 WSP is also available for review at the Tacoma Public Utilities office. If requested, Tacoma Water can mail an electronic copy of the draft WSP in a CD.

Comments or questions on the draft 2018 WSP update can be submitted in writing until June 22, 2018, by email or regular mail to the address below:

Sincerely,

Jason Moline, PE

Water Supply Section



Tacoma, Washington 98409-3192

TACOMA PUBLIC UTILITIES

April 2, 2018

Sean Bauer City of Kent 220 4th Avenue S Kent, WA 98032-5838

Re: Tacoma Water 2018 Water System Plan Available for Review

Dear Mr. Bauer:

Tacoma Water has completed a draft of the water system's 2018 Water System Plan (WSP) update, and is preparing to submit a copy to the Washington State Department of Health (DOH), Pierce County, and King County for approval. Tacoma Water is required to notify adjacent water systems that the draft 2018 WSP update is available for review, as well as wholesale water customers and Second Supply Partners.

This 2018 WSP is an update to the last plan adopted by Tacoma Water in 2006. Tacoma Water's 2018 WSP update includes (but is not limited to): an updated demand forecast for the system out to 2037, analysis of distribution system deficiencies and necessary improvements, description of changes made to the system since the last WSP such as adding the Green River Filtration Facility, review of watershed conditions in relation to water quality, overview of the system's asset management program, and a capital improvement program and financial plan through 2026.

Tacoma Water has posted a copy of the draft 2018 WSP on its website: MyTPU.org/WaterSystemPlan

A printed and bound copy of the draft 2018 WSP is also available for review at the Tacoma Public Utilities office. If requested, Tacoma Water can mail an electronic copy of the draft WSP in a CD.

Comments or questions on the draft 2018 WSP update can be submitted in writing until June 22, 2018, by email or regular mail to the address below:

Sincerely,

Jason Moline, PE

Water Supply Section

Jason moline



# 3628 South 35th Street Tacoma, Washington 98409-3192

### TACOMA PUBLIC UTILITIES

April 2, 2018

John Bowman Lakehaven Water and Sewer District PO Box 4249 Federal Way, WA 98063

Re: Tacoma Water 2018 Water System Plan Available for Review

Dear Mr. Bowman:

Tacoma Water has completed a draft of the water system's 2018 Water System Plan (WSP) update, and is preparing to submit a copy to the Washington State Department of Health (DOH), Pierce County, and King County for approval. Tacoma Water is required to notify adjacent water systems that the draft 2018 WSP update is available for review, as well as wholesale water customers and Second Supply Partners.

This 2018 WSP is an update to the last plan adopted by Tacoma Water in 2006. Tacoma Water's 2018 WSP update includes (but is not limited to): an updated demand forecast for the system out to 2037, analysis of distribution system deficiencies and necessary improvements, description of changes made to the system since the last WSP such as adding the Green River Filtration Facility, review of watershed conditions in relation to water quality, overview of the system's asset management program, and a capital improvement program and financial plan through 2026.

Tacoma Water has posted a copy of the draft 2018 WSP on its website: MyTPU.org/WaterSystemPlan

A printed and bound copy of the draft 2018 WSP is also available for review at the Tacoma Public Utilities office. If requested, Tacoma Water can mail an electronic copy of the draft WSP in a CD.

Comments or questions on the draft 2018 WSP update can be submitted in writing until June 22, 2018, by email or regular mail to the address below:

Sincerely,

Jason Moline, PE

Water Supply Section

Jason moline



Tacoma, Washington 98409-3192

#### TACOMA PUBLIC UTILITIES

April 2, 2018

Bill Langley Bethel Water Company PO Box 61 Graham, WA 98338

Re: Tacoma Water 2018 Water System Plan Available for Review

Dear Mr. Langley:

Tacoma Water has completed a draft of the water system's 2018 Water System Plan (WSP) update, and is preparing to submit a copy to the Washington State Department of Health (DOH), Pierce County, and King County for approval. Tacoma Water is required to notify adjacent water systems that the draft 2018 WSP update is available for review, as well as wholesale water customers and Second Supply Partners.

This 2018 WSP is an update to the last plan adopted by Tacoma Water in 2006. Tacoma Water's 2018 WSP update includes (but is not limited to): an updated demand forecast for the system out to 2037, analysis of distribution system deficiencies and necessary improvements, description of changes made to the system since the last WSP such as adding the Green River Filtration Facility, review of watershed conditions in relation to water quality, overview of the system's asset management program, and a capital improvement program and financial plan through 2026.

Tacoma Water has posted a copy of the draft 2018 WSP on its website: MyTPU.org/WaterSystemPlan

A printed and bound copy of the draft 2018 WSP is also available for review at the Tacoma Public Utilities office. If requested, Tacoma Water can mail an electronic copy of the draft WSP in a CD.

Comments or questions on the draft 2018 WSP update can be submitted in writing until June 22, 2018, by email or regular mail to the address below:

Sincerely,

Jason Moline, PE

Water Supply Section

Tacoma, Washington 98409-3192

#### TACOMA PUBLIC UTILITIES

April 2, 2018

Robert Blackman Spanaway Ranchettes Water System PO Box 44427 Tacoma, WA 98448

Re: Tacoma Water 2018 Water System Plan Available for Review

Dear Mr. Blackman:

Tacoma Water has completed a draft of the water system's 2018 Water System Plan (WSP) update, and is preparing to submit a copy to the Washington State Department of Health (DOH), Pierce County, and King County for approval. Tacoma Water is required to notify adjacent water systems that the draft 2018 WSP update is available for review, as well as wholesale water customers and Second Supply Partners.

This 2018 WSP is an update to the last plan adopted by Tacoma Water in 2006. Tacoma Water's 2018 WSP update includes (but is not limited to): an updated demand forecast for the system out to 2037, analysis of distribution system deficiencies and necessary improvements, description of changes made to the system since the last WSP such as adding the Green River Filtration Facility, review of watershed conditions in relation to water quality, overview of the system's asset management program, and a capital improvement program and financial plan through 2026.

Tacoma Water has posted a copy of the draft 2018 WSP on its website: MyTPU.org/WaterSystemPlan

A printed and bound copy of the draft 2018 WSP is also available for review at the Tacoma Public Utilities office. If requested, Tacoma Water can mail an electronic copy of the draft WSP in a CD.

Comments or questions on the draft 2018 WSP update can be submitted in writing until June 22, 2018, by email or regular mail to the address below:

Sincerely,

Jason Moline, PE

Water Supply Section

Tacoma, Washington 98409-3192

#### TACOMA PUBLIC UTILITIES

April 2, 2018

Robert Blackman Rainier View Water Company PO Box 44427 Tacoma, WA 98448

Re: Tacoma Water 2018 Water System Plan Available for Review

Dear Mr. Blackman:

Tacoma Water has completed a draft of the water system's 2018 Water System Plan (WSP) update, and is preparing to submit a copy to the Washington State Department of Health (DOH), Pierce County, and King County for approval. Tacoma Water is required to notify adjacent water systems that the draft 2018 WSP update is available for review, as well as wholesale water customers and Second Supply Partners.

This 2018 WSP is an update to the last plan adopted by Tacoma Water in 2006. Tacoma Water's 2018 WSP update includes (but is not limited to): an updated demand forecast for the system out to 2037, analysis of distribution system deficiencies and necessary improvements, description of changes made to the system since the last WSP such as adding the Green River Filtration Facility, review of watershed conditions in relation to water quality, overview of the system's asset management program, and a capital improvement program and financial plan through 2026.

Tacoma Water has posted a copy of the draft 2018 WSP on its website: MyTPU.org/WaterSystemPlan

A printed and bound copy of the draft 2018 WSP is also available for review at the Tacoma Public Utilities office. If requested, Tacoma Water can mail an electronic copy of the draft WSP in a CD.

Comments or questions on the draft 2018 WSP update can be submitted in writing until June 22, 2018, by email or regular mail to the address below:

Sincerely,

Jason Moline, PE

Water Supply Section



Tacoma, Washington 98409-3192

### TACOMA PUBLIC UTILITIES

April 2, 2018

Dean Kaelin City of Orting PO Box 489 Orting, WA 98360

Re: Tacoma Water 2018 Water System Plan Available for Review

Dear Mr. Kaelin:

Tacoma Water has completed a draft of the water system's 2018 Water System Plan (WSP) update, and is preparing to submit a copy to the Washington State Department of Health (DOH), Pierce County, and King County for approval. Tacoma Water is required to notify adjacent water systems that the draft 2018 WSP update is available for review, as well as wholesale water customers and Second Supply Partners.

This 2018 WSP is an update to the last plan adopted by Tacoma Water in 2006. Tacoma Water's 2018 WSP update includes (but is not limited to): an updated demand forecast for the system out to 2037, analysis of distribution system deficiencies and necessary improvements, description of changes made to the system since the last WSP such as adding the Green River Filtration Facility, review of watershed conditions in relation to water quality, overview of the system's asset management program, and a capital improvement program and financial plan through 2026.

Tacoma Water has posted a copy of the draft 2018 WSP on its website: <a href="https://mxterSystemPlan">MyTPU.org/WaterSystemPlan</a>

A printed and bound copy of the draft 2018 WSP is also available for review at the Tacoma Public Utilities office. If requested, Tacoma Water can mail an electronic copy of the draft WSP in a CD.

Comments or questions on the draft 2018 WSP update can be submitted in writing until June 22, 2018, by email or regular mail to the address below:

Sincerely,

Jason Moline, PE

Water Supply Section



# 3628 South 35th Street Tacoma, Washington 98409-3192

#### TACOMA PUBLIC UTILITIES

April 2, 2018

John Dansby City of Buckley PO Box 1960 Buckley, WA 98321

Re: Tacoma Water 2018 Water System Plan Available for Review

Dear Mr. Dansby:

Tacoma Water has completed a draft of the water system's 2018 Water System Plan (WSP) update, and is preparing to submit a copy to the Washington State Department of Health (DOH), Pierce County, and King County for approval. Tacoma Water is required to notify adjacent water systems that the draft 2018 WSP update is available for review, as well as wholesale water customers and Second Supply Partners.

This 2018 WSP is an update to the last plan adopted by Tacoma Water in 2006. Tacoma Water's 2018 WSP update includes (but is not limited to): an updated demand forecast for the system out to 2037, analysis of distribution system deficiencies and necessary improvements, description of changes made to the system since the last WSP such as adding the Green River Filtration Facility, review of watershed conditions in relation to water quality, overview of the system's asset management program, and a capital improvement program and financial plan through 2026.

Tacoma Water has posted a copy of the draft 2018 WSP on its website: MyTPU.org/WaterSystemPlan

A printed and bound copy of the draft 2018 WSP is also available for review at the Tacoma Public Utilities office. If requested, Tacoma Water can mail an electronic copy of the draft WSP in a CD.

Comments or questions on the draft 2018 WSP update can be submitted in writing until June 22, 2018, by email or regular mail to the address below:

Sincerely,

Jason Moline, PE

Water Supply Section

Jason moline



# 3628 South 35th Street Tacoma, Washington 98409-3192

#### TACOMA PUBLIC UTILITIES

April 2, 2018

Pat Clerget City of Sumner 1104 Maple Street Ste 260 Sumner, WA 98390

Re: Tacoma Water 2018 Water System Plan Available for Review

Dear Mr. Clerget:

Tacoma Water has completed a draft of the water system's 2018 Water System Plan (WSP) update, and is preparing to submit a copy to the Washington State Department of Health (DOH), Pierce County, and King County for approval. Tacoma Water is required to notify adjacent water systems that the draft 2018 WSP update is available for review, as well as wholesale water customers and Second Supply Partners.

This 2018 WSP is an update to the last plan adopted by Tacoma Water in 2006. Tacoma Water's 2018 WSP update includes (but is not limited to): an updated demand forecast for the system out to 2037, analysis of distribution system deficiencies and necessary improvements, description of changes made to the system since the last WSP such as adding the Green River Filtration Facility, review of watershed conditions in relation to water quality, overview of the system's asset management program, and a capital improvement program and financial plan through 2026.

Tacoma Water has posted a copy of the draft 2018 WSP on its website: MyTPU.org/WaterSystemPlan

A printed and bound copy of the draft 2018 WSP is also available for review at the Tacoma Public Utilities office. If requested, Tacoma Water can mail an electronic copy of the draft WSP in a CD.

Comments or questions on the draft 2018 WSP update can be submitted in writing until June 22, 2018, by email or regular mail to the address below:

Sincerely,

Jason Moline, PE

Water Supply Section



Tacoma, Washington 98409-3192

#### TACOMA PUBLIC UTILITIES

April 2, 2018

Tom Keown Covington Water District 18631 SE 300th PI Kent, WA 98042-9208

Re: Tacoma Water 2018 Water System Plan Available for Review

Dear Mr. Keown:

Tacoma Water has completed a draft of the water system's 2018 Water System Plan (WSP) update, and is preparing to submit a copy to the Washington State Department of Health (DOH), Pierce County, and King County for approval. Tacoma Water is required to notify adjacent water systems that the draft 2018 WSP update is available for review, as well as wholesale water customers and Second Supply Partners.

This 2018 WSP is an update to the last plan adopted by Tacoma Water in 2006. Tacoma Water's 2018 WSP update includes (but is not limited to): an updated demand forecast for the system out to 2037, analysis of distribution system deficiencies and necessary improvements, description of changes made to the system since the last WSP such as adding the Green River Filtration Facility, review of watershed conditions in relation to water quality, overview of the system's asset management program, and a capital improvement program and financial plan through 2026.

Tacoma Water has posted a copy of the draft 2018 WSP on its website: <a href="https://mxterSystemPlan"><u>MyTPU.org/WaterSystemPlan</u></a>

A printed and bound copy of the draft 2018 WSP is also available for review at the Tacoma Public Utilities office. If requested, Tacoma Water can mail an electronic copy of the draft WSP in a CD.

Comments or questions on the draft 2018 WSP update can be submitted in writing until June 22, 2018, by email or regular mail to the address below:

Sincerely,

Jason Moline, PE

Water Supply Section

Tacoma, Washington 98409-3192

#### TACOMA PUBLIC UTILITIES

April 2, 2018

Darryl Scott Summit Water 9701 50th Ave. E. Tacoma, WA 98446

Re: Tacoma Water 2018 Water System Plan Available for Review

Dear Mr. Scott:

Tacoma Water has completed a draft of the water system's 2018 Water System Plan (WSP) update, and is preparing to submit a copy to the Washington State Department of Health (DOH), Pierce County, and King County for approval. Tacoma Water is required to notify adjacent water systems that the draft 2018 WSP update is available for review, as well as wholesale water customers and Second Supply Partners.

This 2018 WSP is an update to the last plan adopted by Tacoma Water in 2006. Tacoma Water's 2018 WSP update includes (but is not limited to): an updated demand forecast for the system out to 2037, analysis of distribution system deficiencies and necessary improvements, description of changes made to the system since the last WSP such as adding the Green River Filtration Facility, review of watershed conditions in relation to water quality, overview of the system's asset management program, and a capital improvement program and financial plan through 2026.

Tacoma Water has posted a copy of the draft 2018 WSP on its website: MyTPU.org/WaterSystemPlan

A printed and bound copy of the draft 2018 WSP is also available for review at the Tacoma Public Utilities office. If requested, Tacoma Water can mail an electronic copy of the draft WSP in a CD.

Comments or questions on the draft 2018 WSP update can be submitted in writing until June 22, 2018, by email or regular mail to the address below:

Sincerely,

Jason Moline, PE

Water Supply Section

Tacoma, Washington 98409-3192

### TACOMA PUBLIC UTILITIES

April 2, 2018

Scott Woodbury City of Enumclaw 1309 Myrtle Ave. Enumclaw, WA 98022

Re: Tacoma Water 2018 Water System Plan Available for Review

Dear Mr. Woodbury:

Tacoma Water has completed a draft of the water system's 2018 Water System Plan (WSP) update, and is preparing to submit a copy to the Washington State Department of Health (DOH), Pierce County, and King County for approval. Tacoma Water is required to notify adjacent water systems that the draft 2018 WSP update is available for review, as well as wholesale water customers and Second Supply Partners.

This 2018 WSP is an update to the last plan adopted by Tacoma Water in 2006. Tacoma Water's 2018 WSP update includes (but is not limited to): an updated demand forecast for the system out to 2037, analysis of distribution system deficiencies and necessary improvements, description of changes made to the system since the last WSP such as adding the Green River Filtration Facility, review of watershed conditions in relation to water quality, overview of the system's asset management program, and a capital improvement program and financial plan through 2026.

Tacoma Water has posted a copy of the draft 2018 WSP on its website: MyTPU.org/WaterSystemPlan

A printed and bound copy of the draft 2018 WSP is also available for review at the Tacoma Public Utilities office. If requested, Tacoma Water can mail an electronic copy of the draft WSP in a CD.

Comments or questions on the draft 2018 WSP update can be submitted in writing until June 22, 2018, by email or regular mail to the address below:

Sincerely,

Jason Moline, PE

Water Supply Section

Jason moline